
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Customers and Contractors: 

 

The Solar Domestic Hot Water Electric Program has reached maximum funding levels 

for 2010 and is no longer accepting applications. Please note Solar Domestic Hot Water 

Gas Program rebates are still available.  Please call 866-NJSMART should you have any 

questions.  Thank you. 

http://ww2.njcleanenergy.com/residential/programs/solar-domestic-hot-water-pilot-program
http://ww2.njcleanenergy.com/residential/programs/solar-domestic-hot-water-pilot-program

